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5 CIVIC BUILDING OF THE YEAR AWARD - ATTENDANCE OF ELECTED MEMBERS 
(AN314-2006) 

 
It is reported that the Park Centre in Baxter Park has been selected as one of four finalists and a 
possible winner of the Civic Building of the Year Competition organised by the Society of Chief 
Architects of Local Authorities. The results of the competition will be announced and presentation of 
the awards made at the President's Dinner at The Deep in Kingston upon Hull on Thursday, 28th 
September 2006. 
 
The estimated costs of attendance is £132 each including award dinner, accommodation, subsistence 
allowance and travel. 
 
The Committee's instructions are requested with regard to the attendance of Elected Members.  
 


